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Firstly, we would like to welcome our new member Mark who has 
joined the club and has a wonderful looking 1959 red MGA. 
Father’s Day saw a group of us aTending Cars at the Castle show at 
Hever. It was a very well aTended event which had all types of MG’s 
on display along with many other marques to admire.  
Allen and Jill organised a ROOG which started as usual from 
Blackbrook’s Garden Centre and aWer a pleasant drive through the 
Kent countryside we arrived at Dale Hill Golf Club in Ticehurst for a 
rather posh aWernoon tea. 



 

 
 
The Finale to the month was a very enjoyable visit to the classic car 
show at Lossenham Manor which was organised by the owners to 
raise money for a local charity. A fantasYc seZng with an incredible 
selecYon of vehicles on display, some of which were extremely rare 
and it was all for a very worthwhile cause raising money for work 
on the local children’s playground.  
 

 
 

 
 


